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10th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Breakfast Club Price Increase- Effective September 21 
 
 

Dear Parents /Carers  
 
 
I am writing to inform you of an increase to our daily Breakfast Club charge which will come into effect from the 1ST of September 2021. 
The price will increase to £1.75 per day for each session booked, which is necessary increase to cover our operating costs associated 
with this provision. Despite this increase, Chestnuts Breakfast Club is still extremely competitively priced, especially when compared to 
other school provision locally. 
 
All sessions for September 2021 can be booked via Parent Mail and we ask that sessions are booked by midday Friday of the week 
before to ensure adequate staffing levels and resources for the week ahead. There is no minimum number of booked sessions per 
week, we can accommodate from 1 to 5 sessions per child, per week. Please contact the school office on the following email address if 
you require any assistance in booking your sessions in readiness for September, office@chestnuts.milton-keynes.sch.uk. 
 
From September we will also be introducing exciting, regular, weekly competitions for our Breakfast Club attendees (participation not 
compulsory). More details will follow in the new academic year. 
 
On a separate note, if any parents have any unwanted board games, dressing up clothes or construction sets that they wish to donate 
to the school for children to use in Breakfast Club, they would be very much appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs J Drury 
 
Business Manager  
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